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It's that spooky time of the year, but we have FRIENDS! 
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Greetings!

In This Issue
We are OPEN
Remember Kindercottage

Like Us On
Facebook

Forward to a Friend

Join Our Mailing List!

Publisher note:  you received an incorrect email earlier today. This is the correct
one.  Have a Happy Halloween.
 

Thank you from Uni Pres Kindercottage
 
 
We are grateful for the gifts that you continue to bring us. Some of the items that
we're received in the past few weeks are:
 
The Women's Fellowship from St. John UCC in Trenton continues to remember us
each month. Recently they brought healthy treats for the children. Our little ones so
enjoy those treats. This month they brought hand soap. Thank you, Trenton ladies.
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001eeSUYEeLIrG2DaFRiUx3Eus-viETgyPnn8gNkDWj_3vj30kv1mGSzCspeF7VWzKeVfS-zMrOWUvF9z7L1pZLuBXbGMFhF3O2YLt2ioVcWnCFffDuszh4xUHdETgECf1LEwk4HL_GFoX3CNI2ZX3xXssJvQAU_j8hC66R6ZkRMPqg56f-R14hy3aJBXfTpQE2&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001eeSUYEeLIrG2DaFRiUx3Eus-viETgyPnn8gNkDWj_3vj30kv1mGSzCspeF7VWzKed_i6fN85vg36FkkC0L8nXxFcwBj_frd1TseaAykcbYiSbncjlL__Wg-qClCJF5oM9TXhywU2YpqkAHrs0bVnxr8mlt9v6ZTqxRQEYFO80gUR5zQlEXY_oRixGGWb4glK0XVKgOh49bw=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001eeSUYEeLIrG2DaFRiUx3Eus-viETgyPnn8gNkDWj_3vj30kv1mGSzCspeF7VWzKeXpZHH7mXYtZM71B94gO4dUQmj20qqqwv7JzkE41c83RuqpTv5_IvPOQT8CCvjbUNAyKbpjJrckVhBav0FCrKamMSN5sPJ1y4YJwXejv4Pt70KtKfxYR2pEHAg3Xy8d69zkv2Z-Z_ZbA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001eeSUYEeLIrG2DaFRiUx3Eus-viETgyPnn8gNkDWj_3vj30kv1mGSzCspeF7VWzKeL-P25wbZYuSrJsdPEQcO46fLIOLFWhhjw3UEzwCGtBHNuNR4BjeZQ5j-uZi4-xvn5sQo_3UXklGHcH62oTpwftQCSbgNSupibU66Sea9oAnMPU7jJApkvbnc0KWdONlz8bNwnzgUEjUAbNbuocgIlc3ydJG2JTSg&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001eeSUYEeLIrG2DaFRiUx3Eus-viETgyPnn8gNkDWj_3vj30kv1mGSzCspeF7VWzKehYOKUE7NLQA_LobPtuScC7ZRCo84HoxUxIx2wFZMMoG2K3ritbZUUMiW_Ox6aDiLA-xx8-jowfEqrLfqSCKBaFnmhqzL1qCG5ON6RoD-uP4WymdSZulcAl2dRLpFMWUDuDHn9ZITYtY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001eeSUYEeLIrG2DaFRiUx3Eus-viETgyPnn8gNkDWj_3vj30kv1mGSzD6neb2e3svxCWCGu3dUh3Kq0gBvfDc4IZpmipbr-1McgdVTsMj-PrQOtvQDWrpTpDy8S5_XeW8MmXO7bcT-LYq4EQuk-v9EQ7hkoKDSR_PxN28t6P2m1mXm4tOJR8X14xoxJ01U8wBT3zqQgzlL9p1tmfv9kzelE4ls1sk9h3Q18oXBZWh06i4w7jRPVJZtuJfF1uCAiD-pro58PK0uJRRsEFV4SK934qmbmN_lFkpY&c=&ch=
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1114432653715&a=1134934652479&ea=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1114432653715


  
 
David and Rev. Carol Shanks, members of Bethel UCC in Cahokia, delivered 60
cases containing 2 gallons of milk and milk products and 60 half gallons of milk
beginning in the month of June and ending at the end of September. These products
were a grant from Prairie Farms Dairy and the TWIGS program. Our families and
community shared the milk each Thursday. Thank to the Shanks and to all who
helped us get the milk each week.
 

  
 
Last fall before COVID hit, we were able to visit Rainbow Farms and choose our
own pumpkins. This year we could not do so. Rev. Jeffrey Schwab, from St. Peter's
in Okawville, and his helpers brought pumpkins to us, which were donated by
Rainbow Farms. We will paint them, carve them, roast the seeds and finally bake
pumpkin pies. Thank you, Pastor Jeff and Rainbow Farms.



 
 
Thanks to all. The staff at Uni-Pres Kindercottage wishes all a Spooky Halloween!

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your will or
trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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